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THANK YOU TO THE
GOVERNMENT, TO THE

COMPANIES AND TO THEIR
EMPLOYEES

We are the Voice of Luxembourg‘s Industry

Message from Michèle Detaille, President of FEDIL

Following a week marked by containment measures and restrictions against
the coronavirus, I would like to thank the government and its teams for their
great responsiveness and flexibility in managing this epidemic crisis and in
developing support measures for businesses.

In the current context, it is crucial to be able to continue essential activities to
maintain the vital interests of the population and the country. This includes all
industries contributing to the value chain of these essential activities. Many
thanks to all resident and border employees as well as to the companies that
continue to operate while respecting the health protection measures of their
teams.

Finally, FEDIL continues to play its role as an intermediary between business
and government in order to overcome these difficult times together.


